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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

Shelter to Housing Continuum testimony Submitted by Jill Spencer, community member in support
of the Shelter to Housing Continuum and Right 2 Dream Too I am a community member, living in
the Sullivan’s Gulch Neighborhood. I have been an active supporter of Right 2 Dream Too with
many others from Holladay Park Plaza. I have been a participant in monthly Friends of R2DToo
meetings for over 3 years, and am aware of the Shelter to Housing Continuum issues affecting the
future of R2DToo. I strongly urge City Council to include the adjustments recommended by Right 2
Dream Too for their continued success in serving the homeless community in Portland. They have
demonstrated that they have the knowledge and wherewithal to provide a rest-stop that serves a
large number of homeless people contributing to their ability to stay healthy with safe and restful
sleep.
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